
 

 

May 12, 2017 

 
 

Greetings Long-term Care Facility Users, 

The NHSN has been made aware of an issue affecting data entry for Urinary Tract Infection 
(UTI) event reporting. Specifically, the event page will NOT save when “YES” is selected for 
the question “Has resident been transferred from an acute care facility to your facility in the 
past 4 weeks?”. Until the issue is resolved, LTCF users are encouraged to refrain from 
submitting UTI event data into the NHSN.  Please refer to the paper version of the LTCF UTI 
event form to capture the data for later submission into the NHSN. We are currently working 
on this matter and anticipate a resolution in mid-June. Users will be notified when it’s resolved. 

We appreciate your patience regarding this issue. If you have questions, please contact us at 
nhsn@cdc.gov and include “LTCF” in the subject line.   

Sincerely, 

The NHSN LTCF Team 

 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/nhsn/forms/57.140_UTI_LTCF_BLANK.pdf
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